
April 24, 2023 

 

Dear PUC Clerk’s Office: 

  

The following members of the Rye Energy Committee would like to be added to the service list 

for Docket #23-047, “Complaint by the Town of Harrisville against the public service company of  

New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy."  

  

Members of the Rye Energy Committee, with e-mail addresses:   

  

Tom Pfau tompfau15@gmail.com  

  

Howard Kalet kaletfamily@comcast.net  

  

Lisa Sweet Lisacsweet@comcast.net  

  

Thank you,  

 

Tom Pfau and Howard Kalet, Co-chairs Rye Energy Committee  

Lisa Sweet, Secretary of Rye Energy Committee 

  


